Minutes of the Area A Parks Commission Meeting
February 11, 2016
Held in the Ross Theatre, Brentwood College

The meeting was called to order by Director Davis at 7:08 PM.

After the introductions of those attending and confirmation that some members wanted to continue
serving, there was a description of many of the projects of past Commissions and numbers and times of
future meetings. It was also explained that this year there would be an election of five members and
appointment of five but that in the future, all ten would probably be appointed with a term of up to two
years depending upon future changes by the CVRD.

Four former members were acclaimed as was one new member. The other five will be appointed by the
Director as soon as possible. The Chair and Secretary will be elected at the March meeting.

After further general discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM.

The next meeting will be March 10, 2016 at 7:00 PM in the Boardroom of Brentwood College.



